From

Sent: 27 April 2021 13:30

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application NC2/3/2021/0311

At Brockhall Farm, Gleneagles Drive, Brockhall Village, Old Langho BB6 8BB FAO Adam Birkett.

Dear Sir,
We wish to object to the above application for, among others, the following reasons:-

The access road to the site seems wholly inadequate mainly due to its width and construction.
The safety of pedestrians and the like appears compromised on what is a popular thoroughfare
{devoid of any footway) leading to several public footpaths.

The lack of alternative resident parking due to any order should access be approved.




